
18 May, 2.49pm 

All staff and students email from Professor David Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

As you know the federal and state governments have released roadmaps outlining the staged 
approach to the lifting of restrictions on activities in response to the pandemic.  I’m writing to 
provide you with UniSA’s plan for how we will manage teaching and research, our campus 
facilities and our workplace, over the next period as we look to return to increased on-campus 
activity. 

The plan is available now on the COVID-19 website. 

This is a high-level roadmap, and individual workplaces and areas of the University will 
work within this framework and communicate directly about specific changes.  The roadmap 
will also be adapted if we need to at any time to align with the advice and directions of state 
and federal governments.  While placing the health and safety of staff and students first, we 
have designed this staged approach also hoping to minimise disruption to the current study 
plans of students, and to allow time for preparation of workplaces and facilities. 

I would ask you to note the following key points in the roadmap: 

• Lectures will remain online for the remainder of 2020 
• Tutorials, practicals, seminars and workshops will be delivered on-campus from 15 

June where social distancing guidelines can be implemented 
• University facilities – eg food outlets – will open progressively from 18 May, but in 

line with state government protocols (ie takeaway and limited sit-down dining) 
• Staff will begin to transition back to the workplace from 15 June – but in a staged 

manner and in consultation with their managers who will determine the best 
arrangement for delivery of their services 

• There will be regular enhanced cleaning practices on campus. 

I want to again thank everyone for your collegiality, patience and commitment during this 
extraordinary period.  

Like the rest of our community we cannot be complacent as we look to the resumption of 
some activities, but we do look forward to taking these first steps in recreating the campus 
environment we value so much. 

 

https://www.unisa.edu.au/Media-Centre/Releases/2020/coronavirus-updates/
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